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To whom it may concern, 
 
 

I am writing this letter of recommendation in my capacity as the Country Coordinator of the EUCulture
project in the Republic of Moldova to express my appreciation for Mr. Alexandru Caraman and to
highlight his valuable contribution to the project .

Within the framework of EUCulture, Mr. Caraman participated in the implementation of the Cultural and
Creative Development Strategy of the Municipality of Orhei, which was developed as part of the project.
He demonstrated strong administrative skills by assisting in coordinating project activities, maintaining
communication with stakeholders, and supporting the promotion of initiatives.

Mr. Caraman is aware of the issues affecting the sector and has played an important role in liaising with
everyone involved in order to ensure effective information flow and organize joint actions.

Our collaboration has been productive and positive, and I am confident that Mr. Caraman will remain a
valuable contributor to any project dedicated to promoting cultural growth.

 
 
 

Sincerely,

Constantin Vlas

Country Coordinator, EU4Culture

Republic of Moldova
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